
 
 
From: Jim Tutton [mailto:jim@watrucking.org]  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 3:24 PM 
To: King, Steve (UTC) 
Subject: Reference WMC Letter dated April 20, 2016 
 
Good Afternoon Steve – 
 
I just noticed an error in the WMC letter, dated April 20, 2016, requesting a WUTC HHG 
Tariff No. 15-C Rate Increase.  The letter erroneously listed the ITEM 230 – HOURLY 
RATES as ITEM 203. 
 
By way of this e-mail, I would like to correct ITEM 203 to ITEM 230. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jim Tutton, Exec. Dir. 
WMC 
 
Tel:              (253) 838-1650 
Toll Free:     (800) 732-9019 
Direct Line:  (253) 218-3897 
Cell:             (206) 499-9216 
Twitter:        Follow @wmcexec 
WEBSITE / FACEBOOK 
 
Proudly Serving the Moving Industry Since 1913! 
 
Have you checked out the WMC web site at www.wmcmovers.com ? 
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